PUBLIC NOTICE



Commission de la sécurité publique

SPVM POLICY ON STREET CHECKS VIRTUAL PUBLIC CONSULTATION

The Commission de la sécurité publique (the committee) will hold a public consultation on the SPVM's new policy on street checks.

STEP 1 - GET INFORMED

The SPVM will present its policy during a virtual public meeting, which will be held as follows:

DATE AND TIME: September 1, 2020, at 9:30 a.m.

By videoconference

(Webcast at ville.montreal.qc.ca/interpellation)

The purpose of the virtual public meeting is to answer questions from the public and provide clarification on the policy. The SPVM will present the policy, and then answer written questions from the public submitted in advance as well as questions from committee members.

Anyone who wishes to ask a question during the virtual meeting may do so by completing an **online form** (in French), which will be available **until noon on August 28, 2020** on the consultation page at ville.montreal.qc.ca/interpellation. You can also register today with the secretariat of the Service du greffe by calling 514 872-3000.

STEP 2 - SUBMIT AN OPINION TO THE COMMITTEE

There are three ways to take part in the consultation:

1- <u>Submit a brief</u> by email to <u>commissions@ville.montreal.qc.ca</u>, by mail or in person at the following address:

Service du greffe – Commission de la sécurité publique

Division du soutien aux commissions, aux conseils consultatifs et au Bureau de la présidence du conseil

155, rue Notre-Dame Est Montréal (Québec) H2Y 1B5

- 2- Email the link to a video (maximum 10 minutes) of you summarizing your opinion to commissions@ville.montreal.qc.ca
- 3- <u>State your opinion briefly</u> using the online form (in French), available on the consultation page at ville.montreal.qc.ca/interpellation

All opinions must be submitted by noon on September 30, 2020.

DOCUMENTATION

The consultation documents will be available on the city's website at ville.montreal.qc.ca/interpellation, as soon as possible. You can request to have the documents mailed to you by calling 514-872-3000.

PUBLIC NOTICE



Subscribe to our newsletter (in French) today to stay up to date on our latest news: ville.montreal.qc.ca/infolettrecommissions.

INFORMATION:

Service du greffe

Division du soutien aux commissions, aux conseils consultatifs et au Bureau de la présidence du conseil 155, rue Notre-Dame Est

Montréal (Québec) H2Y 1B5

Telephone: 514-872-3000 | commissions@ville.montreal.gc.ca | @Comm MTL

PUBLICATION DATE: WEDNESDAY, JULY 8, 2020 - THE GAZETTE